Sy
Q AL ALIA INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL, RIYADH

\-’ CIRCULAR

19/06/2022

Dear parent (classes 11 - IX & XI),

As you are aware, school summer vacation during this academic year is scheduled to be from 1* July 2022 to
31% August 2022. This is the time for relaxation and refreshment but needs to be used for personal
development as well. In this regard, all students are requested to complete the given holiday assignments
systematically in full spirit and submit to the respective teachers after the reopening of the school.

Wish you all a cool summer vacation

Stay safe, Stay healthy
Regards
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